
Corban University Dining Services • 503-375-7041 Phone • diningservices@corban.edu 

Welcome! Pioneer and I are so glad to have the opportunity to be your new food service provider 
on campus this year. We have spent the summer planning and preparing for your return. The 
Travis Memorial Dining Hall facility has been thoroughly cleaned and sanitized for your safety, 
based on governmental and health department guidelines. Our entire team is committed to 
providing you with the highest quality dining program we can safely offer. We hope you feel 
welcomed and cared for in our dining facilities. 

Some of our services . . . 

 A food committee is formed through Student Life. We look forward to any feedback that will 
help us to serve you better. 

 When you are unable to eat in the dining hall due to illness, contact diningservices@corban.edu. 
A meal pickup or delivery option will be made available to you. 

 Special diets can be accommodated; however, we do ask that you provide an outline of your 
dietary needs to the Food Services Director.  

 I encourage all diners to take advantage of our nutritional awareness program, A Matter of 
Choice. We designed it to help you make sound choices concerning your diet and health.   

Some policies we need your help with . . . 

 Please bring the proper student ID to enter the dining hall.  Guests and anyone on a meal plan 
without a student ID will be asked to pay. Guest rates are posted at the door.   

 Our program is based on unlimited seconds (thirds, etc.). We all try to be good stewards, so 
please do not waste food or take more than you can eat. 

 No food, drinks, or dishware are to be taken from the dining hall, only approved takeout meals. 

Your meal hours . . . 
Monday-Friday Saturday Sunday 

Hot Breakfast 7:30-10:00 --- --- 
Light Lunch 10:00-11:00 --- --- 
Brunch --- 10:30-1:00 11:30-2:00 
Lunch 11:00-2:00 --- --- 
Light Lunch 2:00-5:00 --- --- 
Dinner 5:00-7:30 5:00-7:00 5:00-6:30 

Feel free to talk to me about any concerns that you may have.  I am committed to serving you 
and providing you with the best dining experience possible. 

Juan Diaz 
Food Service Director 
Corban University 
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